
7-2020  

 
City of Chester 

100 West End Street Chester, SC 29706, (803) 581-2123 Fax (803) 377-1116 

Street Law 101 Course  
 

Thank you for your interest in applying for the Street Law 101 Course.  The course is designed 

to acquaint the citizens who are not sworn police officers with the activities of the City of 

Chester Police Department with the goal of providing a better understanding of procedures, 

responsibilities and demands on citizens as they encounter police and the rights of a citizen who 

encounters a police officer.  These sessions will also enlighten participants on the demands of 

police officers in which they encounter.   

 

Please return form to City of Chester, Attn: Carla Roof, 100 West End Street, Chester, SC 

29706, or email to croof@chester.sc.gov.  

 

 

Name:       

 

Address:       

 

Phone: (home)         (work)         (cell)       

 

Email       

 

Are you a City resident? Yes      No  

Are you a Chester County Resident? Yes      No  

Are you under the age of  15? Yes     No         If yes, provide your age       

 

All students interested must be 15 years old by the first day of the beginning of the course; and 

anyone under the age of 18 must be accompanied by a parent or guardian. There is no cost to 

attend the class sessions.  

 

The Street Law 101  course will be an 8 to10 week educational program that will provide an 

overview of the City of Chester Police Department, its functions, specialized units, and the 

criminal justice system.  Participants will learn about Crime Scene Investigations, Gang and 

Narcotics Unit, 911 Dispatch Center, etc. 

 

Class Dates  

Thursday, July 16, 2020, 6:00 pm (First class will be virtual)  

Other class dates to be announced and will be provided to each registered applicant.  

 

 

Signature:       

 

 

mailto:croof@chester.sc.gov

